
 

3rd Edition of Happenings while not at Hoggard 
 

Hope you are all well and safe.  For the most current CCSD information, please visit 

www.ccsd.net and continue to check our school website at mabelhoggard.net. 
 

Refunds:  Our school had a few scheduled activities that required payment such as 

the Circus Circus field trip and LEGO Club session 3.  Refund checks will be 

issued once our school office is re-opened.  We will reach out with more 

specifics when we have a more definitive date.  Please ensure your contact 

information is correct in Infinite Campus. 

S.O.T. meeting: Our School Organizational Team will use the Google Meet application to 

convene this month’s meeting.  The meeting will begin on Tuesday, April 21, 2020 at 

3:45.  You are welcome to attend.  You may access through the link posted on our 

school websites or going to meet.google.com/zav-snuo-jvj . You may also access 

through your phone by calling 1 314-828-2263 with the PIN: 984 902 933# 

Technology Deployment: Our school will begin deploying Chromebooks for student 

use to complete learning enrichment activities. Deployment will begin on 

Monday, April 20 by appointment only. Chromebooks must have internet 

access to be useful.  If you have not been contacted to borrow this tool before 

Friday, please contact your child’s teacher. 

Proof of free or reduced price eligibility: Specifically needed to qualify for free internet 

from Cox. To request proof of student's free or reduced-price eligibility status, 

parents may email myschoolmeals@nv.ccsd.net with the student's name, student 

ID number or date of birth, and the school the student attends. Eligibility letters can 

be sent electronically to the email account used to complete the meal benefit 

application or the email address on record in Infinite Campus. Letters can also be 

mailed to the home address, but they only go out on Fridays and take about 5-7 

business days for delivery. Parents may also contact 1- 800-819-7556 and leave a 

voicemail with the information and a letter will be sent out. 

Hoggard Olympics:  Currently, Room 10 has the most participants!  Challenges will 

continue to be issued daily during “regular” school days.  To access events, 

enter through the website or go to https://forms.gle/kAMUe3mkWTS1Gh1N6 .  

Yearbooks: The deadline for ordering or reserving your yearbook is Friday, April 17, 

2020. You can purchase your yearbook through our webstore using a credit 

card or you can reserve your copy by going to our online form and send 

payment when we return to school. Both links are also available on our website 

mabelhoggard.net. 

Thank you for continuing to do your part to keep Nevada healthy.  We will see 

you soon!  Stay safe and Stay Home for Nevada! 

 Love,  

Mrs. Scott-Cherry 

scottss@nv.ccsd.net 
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